
PARKES SHIRE COUNCIL 

AC:PN193000 

29 October 2014 

Department of Planning and Environment 
Attention: Megan Fu 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Contact Person: Annalise Cummings 

HHU 
Dear Ms Fu 

RE: MODIFICATION REQUESTS FOR PARKES HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

I refer to your letter dated 17 October 2014 regarding the proposed modifications for the 
Parkes Hospital Redevelopment (SSD6107 MOD 1 and MOD 2). 

Please be advised that Council has reviewed the proposals and raises no objection to the 
proposed modifications. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Council's Manager Planning 
Services, Annalise Cummings on (02) 6861 2373. 

Yours faithfully 

Kent Boyd 
GENERAL MANAGER 

per: - 
Steven Campbell 
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING &NVIRONMENT 
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